Dear Brother Knights,

We wanted to take a minute of your time to update our Brother Knights on the sale of our building. Things are going well, but we had a minor setback on the closing date. The city has not approved the zoning at this time. Keep in mind, that approval is needed from the Metropolitan Development Commission and the City County Council. As it stands now, we hope to close sometime in March.

We have established a relocation committee headed by Dick White (email: rwhite911@hotmail.com). He has asked what our Brother Knights want our new facility to be or do we even want a new facility? By taking few minutes and filling out this questionnaire will help us to make decisions on our members' desires. Please return with your dues statement.

1. Do you war	nt to have a building?	yes/no
2. Do you war	nt to move to a Church?	yes/no
3. Do you war	nt the facility to have a bar?	yes/no
4. Do you war	nt the facility to have a kitchen?	yes/no
5. Do you war	nt the facility to have pool/card room?	yes/no
6. Do you war	nt to be able have breakfast/spaghetti dinner?	yes/no
7. Do you war	nt to have fundraisers?	yes/no

Other comments	
----------------	--

Other Interests:

1. Are you interested in having a St. Vincent DePaul Society Committee?

Chair/help/none

- 2. Are you interested in having a Gibault Committee? Chair/help/none
- 3. Are you interested in a Communications Committee parishes and members?

Chair/help/none

4. Are you interested in Bishop Brute College Seminary and Bishop Brute days Committee? Chair/help/none

5. Are you interested in a Recruitment Committee? Chair/help/none

6. Are you interested in a Football Social Club? Chair/help/none

7. Are you interested in St. Elizabeth Coleman Committee?

Chair/help/none

8. Other outreach programs?

Pete Greamo
GRAND KNIGHT

PRESIDENT OF REALTY CORP.